
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TREE REMOVAL NOTICE 
 
Date Posted:  November 30, 2022  
Address:    Lincoln Park, 1450 High Street, Alameda.  
 
The Recreation and Parks Department has scheduled the removal of this publicly owned 
tree after November 31, 2022.  
 
This tree is being removed for the following reason:  The tree has major structure and 
root decay, creating a hazardous condition and poses an urgent threat to public safety.  
City staff held a public meeting at the park and discussed the status of this tree on 
October 29, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A copy of the Arborist Report is on file and available for review at the Recreation and 
Parks Department, 2226 Santa Clara Ave., Alameda and  
online at https://alamedaca.gov/go-green/street-trees  
 
The City will replace the two oak trees that fell in 2021.  This tree will be replaced at a 
later date pending the Urban Forest Plan recommended tree species list. To provide 
input and follow process of the Urban Forest Plan development, go to 
https://www.alamedaca.gov/Departments/Public-Works-Department/Current-list-of-
projects/ Urban-Forest  

Recreation & Parks Department 
Contact: 

Parks Manager 
(510) 747-7529 

ARPD@alamedaca.gov 
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